
	
  

The annual PTO Silent Auction is the school’s largest fundraiser (last year’s auction 
raised $5,500) to provide funding for visiting artists/authors, class field trips, playground 
improvements, teacher allocations, ARHS scholarships, learning partners, K/6 buddy 
books, special events, 6th grade graduation, and much more!  

Many volunteers are needed to make it happen. 
 Here are some ways that you can help: 

 

DONATE 

There is still time to donate items or services to the auction, or ask your favorite local 
business to make a donation.  

PHONE CALLS 

Throughout March, volunteers are needed to make follow-up phone calls for the 
donation request letters that have already been mailed. Calls can be made from 
your home and at your leisure as time allows—a list of contacts and phone numbers 
will be provided.  

SET-UP & STAFFING 

From May 12-14th, many volunteers are needed to set-up, staff, and 
break-down the auction. 

Contact Colleen Chudzik: kino1977@gmail.com to help.  
Mark your calendars: SES Silent Auction, Friday, May 13th 

 
 
 
	
  


